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NOW SHOWING:
June 1, 3, 5 - Center Stage Dance Studio’s Spring Recitals. Recitals, Wednesday & Friday, 7 PM, Sunday at 3 PM. All seats reserved. Go to www.tututix.com for tickets. POC Yvonne Groves 270-769-5505

June 9 - Allegro Dance Theatre’s Musical Theatre Camp production of SUMMER CAMP. Curtain 7:30 PM. POC Carol Zagar 270-352-1333.

June 16 - "ThirdsDay" at Mark's Feed Store. Mark your calendars, bring the voucher (or just show on your mobile device) and plan on having lunch or dinner or both at Mark's and 15% of your tab will help support the PAC!
IN REVIEW:   
On May 1, 115 members of North Hardin High School choirs under the direction of Beth Root presented a Spring Concert before an audience of 425. 

On May 2, 61 members of West Hardin Middle School choirs under the direction of Anna Benningfield presented a Spring Concert before an audience of 180. 

On May 3, 122 members of Central Hardin High School bands under the direction of David Centers presented a Prism Concert before an audience of 330. 

On May 5, 70 members of John Hardin High School choirs under the direction of Phyllis Westfall presendted a Spring Concert before an audience of 225. 

On May 10, Fort Knox Federal Credit Union presented their Annual Membership Meeting before an audience of nearly 500. 

On May 11, 70 members of John Hardin High School bands under the direction of Brian Ellis and Todd Wright presented a Spring Band & Percussion Ensemble Concert before an audience of 130. 

On May 12, 120 members of Central Hardin High School choirs under the direction of Brandon Centers presented a Spring Concert before an audience of 340.

On May 15, 47 members of the Heartland Winds under the direction of Brian Froedge and Marc Monroe presented a free concert before an audience of 160. 

On May 16, Western Kentucky University presented a Graduation Ceremony for 61 graduates before friends and family totaling 531. 

On May 18, 115 members of North Middle School Band under the directgion of Brittany Ford presented a concert before an audience of 240. The North Hardin High Wind Symphony also performed.

On May 19, more than 200 HCS school students were recognized at the monthly Hardin County Board of Education meeting held before an audience of 420.

On May 21, 150 students of The Dance Centre of Elizabethtown under the direction of Sherry Barnared presented two spring recitals before audiences totaling 760.
On May 26 - 29, 150 students of Allegro Dance Theatre under the direction of Carol Zagar presented spring recitals & a performance of Disney's MULAN, JR. before audiences totaling 960.
